
Hardwick Green Newsletter – 

May 2022 
Dear parents and carers, 

As ever, thank you for your support last term at Hardwick Green. We hope you had 

a restful Easter break. 

The children have come back and continue to work really hard, and likewise staff 

are working hard to ensure that children learn as much as they can in the run-up to 

the summer. The Year 6 SATS were completed last week, and the children have 

enjoyed some treats for working so hard.  

We are also working on lots of exciting opportunities for children, as you can see 

below… 

Chris Story 

Principal 

 

Notices and messages: 

After school clubs: 

You can now re-book for after-school clubs. We have 
lots of old favourites (cheerleading, film club, multi-
skills) plus some new clubs, including Quiz Club for 
Years 5 and 6. General Knowledge Weekly 
Quizzes are a great way to broaden and extend 
children’s knowledge of the world, and we will have 
fun prizes on offer too!  

Remember to book on MCAS! 

 

Little Stars: Two-Year-Old Provision 

Our provision has been open almost a year now and it is a beautiful learning 
environment with friendly and skilled staff. We actually have a queue of visitors from 
other schools wanting to come and learn from us!  

We will have space from mid-Autumn! 

You may be eligible for 15 hours free funding! Visit www.childcarechoices.gov.uk 
to find out if you are eligible, or ring school on 01642 677968. We offer 5 morning 
sessions or 5 afternoon sessions. There is also the option to pay to have your child 
come to our nursery all day, access breakfast club and stay for lunch. 

 
Start saving with Tees Credit Union 

Soon after half term, Tees Credit Union will be coming in launch our ‘school savings 
club’. Children will be able to save their pocket money each week in a special 
account to help them learn the value of saving.  

Watch this space for a special launch assembly and more information soon… 

 



 

 

What else is going on?:  

Our website is full of information you might need such as term dates, school dinner 

menus, dates and times of special events etc. You can access it here:  

https://hardwickgreenacademy.org/ 

Remember you can see on Class Dojo’s Class Story and on Twitter what’s going on 

in each class! There are lots of exciting learning opportunities each day. 

@HardwickGreenPA – School’s Twitter  

@HardwickMrS – Mr Story’s Twitter 

You can then find each classes’ account from here! 

 

 

 

https://hardwickgreenacademy.org/

